IMPORTANT NOTICE
REGARDING UPCOMING JULY SHOW

The upcoming July show has been canceled due to the concerns of the
stock contractor over the heat induced stress to the cattle in 90 plus
degree temperatures.

In order to maintain our 7 show season, the board of directors has
decided to have a 2 shows over 2 days weekend on October 27-28 as
we have in the past.

Although we're sorry to find it necessary to disrupt our show season,
there is an upside. The temperatures will be cooler not only
benefiting the cattle but horses & riders as well and cattle are more
abundant in the fall and better cattle to cut.



